Dates to Remember
July 13,9 am. -

Coffee Talk @ Latte Da
July 20— Noon to 4:00 p.m.

Neighborhood Picnic
August 10,9 a.m. -

Coffee Talk @ Latte Da
September 14, 9 am. -

Coffee Talk @ Latte Da
October 12,9 a.m. -

Coffee Talk @ Latte Da
October 24, 7 p.m. -

Quarterly Mtg. @

Franklin Elementary School

*Latte Da, is at 205 E. 39th St.

NW Neighborhood Association

President: Dave Kammeyer
Email: dkammeyer@comcast.net

Vice President: Vacant

Treasurer: Stacy Mortensen
Email: stacym7857@gq.com

Secretary: Vacant

Advertising: Dave Kammeyer
Email: dkammeyer@comcast.net

City of Vancouver

Neighborhood Police Officer:
Drue Russell (772-1491)

Office of Neighborhoods:
Judi Bailey (487-8608)
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Northwest
Neighborhood

Summer 2013 Newsletter

Neighborhood Picnic @
Franklin Elementary School

Saturday, July 20th!

The Northwest Neighborhood Picnic is scheduled for Saturday, July

20th
o Time: Noon to about 4:

want to stay & visit.
Place: Franklin Elementary School - corne

00 or so, depending on how long you all
rof NW 33rd & Fi rank-
lin. :

Parking: North parking lot (off of Franklin)- please do not park
along the street on the West side of the playground.

Weather: Perfect weather has been ordered. But there is a large
covered shelter we can use in case of excessive heat or rain.
You're welcome to bring your free-standing 'market umbrella’ or

portable shelter along if you wish.

Seating: We will have a large barbeque and 5 additional picnic

tables for the day.

Barbeque: Our City-provided barbeque will be set up in the park-

ing lot. Bring something to cook on the grill if you care to.

Sharing: We invite you to bring a salad or dessert to share. (If you

don't have one, no worries...come anyway!)

o We'll provide: Sofi drinks, chips and condiments for hamburgers
and hot dogs.

o Activities: Fun planned for kids of all ages - more details inside.

o Special feature: Some of our NOW (Neighbors on Watch) volun-
teers will be on hand to answer your questions.

Folks willing to help, please contact Dave Kammeyer at 694-3420,
Marguerite Matusak at 693-1396 or Chuck Pierson at 713-4379.

This is a great time fo meet new
neighbors and to renew old friendships!

Hope to see you there!
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